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Contingent Staffing Suppliers
Thank you for your interest in supporting the contingent labor needs of
Orlando Utilities Commission.

We have contracted with Agilee1, a provider of workforce management
solutions, to manage our supplier base and contingent labor activities. If
you would like to be considered for inclusion in our program at a future
date, please send an email to oucsupport@agilel.com for general
information, and then follow the instructions below to register your
interest and your company’s profile in Agilee1’s Supplier Partner Database.

Go to http://agile-1.com/ and then click on the Supplier button when the
first page of the website appears. Please take some time to review the
information that is requested for the profile and treat it as a formal Request
for Information. Everything requested is important in terms of identifying
and qualifying future Supplier Partners. If you find you are having difficulty
navigating the site, you may send an email to info@agilel.com.
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